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May 12, 2022 
  
 
MS School of The Arts 
Dr. Suzanne Hirsch, Executive Director  
P. O. Box 229 
Brookhaven, MS 39602-0229 
 
Dear Dr. Hirsch:   
 
The State Agency (SA) completed an Administrative Review (AR) of the National School Lunch 
Program (NSLP) and School Breakfast Program (SBP) during the week of April 27, 2022. An exit 
conference was conducted on May 2, 2022. The SA is pleased to report that no findings or 
Technical Assistance were identified over the course of the Review. We are closing the 
district's file for this review period. No response is necessary. 

The SA commend the Child Nutrition Director for her skill and promptness. The MSA menu 
planner, along with the student committee, astounded the reviewer with the number of choices 
offered on the menu daily for breakfast and lunch. My hat is off to the staff, manager, and 
students for a job well done! The staff and manager displayed passion for their jobs and care for 
their students. The reviewer enjoyed the pleasant atmosphere. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this review or request additional assistance, please email me 
at mburks@mdek12.ms.us or call Scott Clements or me at (601) 576-5000. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Mary Burks, Director 
Office of Child Nutrition, School Support Division 
 
cc: File NSLP (AR) 2021/2022 
      Cindy King, Child Nutrition Director 
 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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